The following facilities currently follow the BOP Program Statement 5266.11 and have not made
additional restrictions regarding incoming publications as of April 23, 2018.

BOP Program Statement 5266.11
I
“(a)(1) At all Bureau institutions, an inmate
may receive hardcover publications and
newspapers only from the publisher, from a
book club, or from a bookstore.

The senders address must be clearly
identified on the outside of the package.

(2) At medium security, high security, and
administrative institutions, an inmate may
receive softcover publications (for example,
paperback books, newspaper clippings,
magazines, and other similar items) only
from the publisher, from a book club, or from
a bookstore.

(3) At minimum security and low security
institutions, an inmate may receive softcover
publications (other than newspapers) from

any source.”

The CIC will continue to contact BOP facilities to update this information.
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